
 

 
 
 
8th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have had a wonderful start to the Autumn Term despite the challenges of the warm 
weather the last few days. 
 
I am writing to you today to clarify a few points around school shoes. As you will know we 
have allowed the Nike Air Force 1 shoes since this was discussed with the pupil council in 
Spring 2022. We have had a lot of questions over the last few days about very similar shoes 
in different brands. We appreciate that school shoes are an expensive item so would like to 
ensure that there are a range of options. 
 
Our uniform policy states: 
Shoes – plain black, flat heeled, leather or leather look. Plain black boots can be worn under 
trousers. 
No trainers, pumps, high heels or canvas shoes. 
 
For clarity: 
Plain black – there should be no coloured logos or tags on shoes. 
Flat Heeled – shoes should have a flat base so no bubbles, heels or platforms. 
Leather or leather look – shoes should be polish leather or patent leather all over. 
 
Converse shoes or boots are not acceptable footwear for school or for PE lessons. 
 
Below I have included some examples of plain black, flat heeled, leather or leather look 
shoes that are acceptable. 
 
If you have any questions about school shoes please contact your child’s Pastoral Leader. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 

Lorraine Taylor 

Principal 

 
 
 



Classic school 
shoe 

 

Leather Bar 
Shoe 
 

 

Patent Leather 
Shoe 
 

 

Leather brogue 
style school 
shoe 
 

 

Nike Air Force 1 

 



Nike Borough 
 

 

Adidas Tensaw 3 
 

 

Vans Old Skool 
 

 

Adidas Pace VS 
Lth Jn00 

 

 



StartRite Cadet 

 

ASDA Black 
Skater shoe 

 

Schuh Black 
Lace Up 

 
 

 


